
FILM SELLS ATHEISM TO KIDS;
MAJOR PROTEST LAUNCHED
The Catholic League is calling for a boycott of “The Golden
Compass”; the movie opens December 7. It is based on the first
book of a trilogy titled, His Dark Materials.

The author of this children’s fantasy is Philip Pullman, a
noted English atheist. It is his objective to bash Catholicism
and promote atheism. To kids. “The Golden Compass” is a film
version of the book by that name, and it is being toned down
so that Catholics, as well as Protestants, are not enraged.

The second book of the trilogy, The Subtle Knife, is more
overt in its hatred of Catholicism than the first book, and
the third entry, The Amber Spyglass, is even more blatant.
Because “The Golden Compass” is based on the least offensive
of the three books, and because it is being further watered
down for the big screen, some might wonder why a boycott is
warranted.

The Catholic League wants Christians to boycott this movie
precisely because it knows that the film is bait for the
books: unsuspecting parents who take their children to see the
movie may be impelled to buy the three books as a Christmas
present. And no parent who wants to bring their children up in
the faith will want any part of these books.

We are launching a major educational campaign designed to
alert the public to Pullman’s game plan. To that end, we have
prepared a booklet, “The Golden Compass: Agenda Unmasked.” It
contains snippets of what reviewers have said about the film
and the books, as well as revealing comments made by Pullman
himself; it also contains a synopsis of the trilogy. In short,
the booklet is not what we are saying about Pullman’s work—it
is what he and others have said about it.

https://www.catholicleague.org/film-sells-atheism-to-kids-major-protest-launched/
https://www.catholicleague.org/film-sells-atheism-to-kids-major-protest-launched/


Pullman represents the new face of atheism: it is aggressive,
dogmatic  and  unrelenting.  It  is  also  fueled  by  hate—by  a
crusading hatred of all religions, but most especially of
ours. His side is counting on our side to lie down and die. He
may have experienced little resistance in England, but it’s a
different story here.

The reason we are starting our protest early is because it
takes time to get the word out, and besides, the media love it
when we give them something to chew on. The booklet is being
mailed to thousands of influential persons, including film
critics and Christian leaders.

While  Roman  Catholicism  is  the  evil  force  in  Pullman’s
writings, his real goal is to put a positive face on atheism,
getting children to buy his message. Thus, we expect more than
Catholics will join our protest.


